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15 January 2014
Our reference:   H&LS/TM/SG/H.170
Your reference:  
If you need this information in another format or language please contact the sender.

Dear Colleagues
Gosforth Corridor Scheme: Highway and Junction Improvements

It is proposed that improvements are made to several junctions along Great North Road/High Street, Gosforth.

The improvements include either the realignment or redesign of several junctions, the incorporation of cycle facilities and the inclusion of pedestrian crossing facilities taking the form of either toucan or zebra crossings.

Traffic priorities are to be changed at the Moor Road North/Moor Road South/The Grove Junction and a raised table provided at this junction.  A raised table is also proposed on Park Road and the existing raised table at Moor Road South/Moorfield Junction is to be replaced.

In addition a right turn is to be provided on Great North Road for traffic accessing Knightsbridge and the existing bus stop layby on Church Road is to be removed.

The proposals can be seen on the enclosed plan, ref. no. H170/12046/01-01.  The above proposals are to be implemented to improve traffic flow, reduce congestion, improve pedestrian and cycle access in the area and improve road safety.

 
We now propose to formally advertise these restrictions.

I trust this information is of assistance and if you have any comments could you please let me know 2 weeks from the date of this letter.

Yours sincerely
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City Council



 
Sarah Gardner
Engineer, Traffic Management
TRO distribution list
brian.loughlin@newcastle.gov.uk

clare.wiseman@newcastle.go.uk


craig.mordue@newcastle.gov.uk
MP (North) catherine.mckinnell.mp@parliament.uk
gillian.haggerston@newcastle.gov.uk
Cllrs – Parklands, East and West Gosforth
harvey.emms@newcastle.gov.uk
Communities Officer – Parklands, East and West
kath.lawless@newcastle.gov.uk
   Gosforth
laura.emmerson@newcastle.go.uk
NRM – Parklands, East and West Gosforth
peter.gray@newcastle.gov.uk


samantha.dyke@newcastle.gov.uk

anne.clark@newcastle.gov.uk

susan.millard@newcastle.gov.uk

suzanne.heeler@newcastle.gov.uk

Ambulance Operations, F Baynham, PA
fiona.baynham@neas.nhs.uk

Arriva North East, I McInvoy
battyt@arriva.co.uk

CPT
steve.noble@cpt-uk.org

Cycling Campaign
Newcycling.trafficorders@gmail.com

Cyclists Touring Club
heatherevans.ctc@virgin.net

Federation of Small Businesses
simon.hanson@fsb.org.uk

Fire Brigade, Tyne & Wear
control.room@twfire.gov.uk

Fire Brigade, Tyne & Wear
dutymanager@neas.nhs.uk

Fire Brigade, Tyne & Wear
Peter.Iveson@twfire.gov.uk

Freight Transport Association
traffic@fta.co.uk

Go North East, Gateshead, A Gamblin
andy.gamblin@gonortheast.co.uk

Guide Dogs, Linda Oliver
Linda.oliver@guidedogs.org.uk

NE1, Adrian Waddell
adrian.waddell@newcastlene1ltd.com

NE1, Provincial House, NE1 8DQ
info@ne1exclusive.com

NE1, Tariq Albassam
tariq.albassam@newcastlene1ltd.com

NE1, David Reid
david.reid@mitie.com
NE1 Ranger
NE1Ranger.Teamleader@mitie.com
Newcastle Disability Forum
enquiries@ndf.org.uk
Nexus, Margaret O’Keefe
Margaret.o'keeffe@nexus.org.uk 

Nexus, Michael Climpson
Michael.climpson@nexus.org.uk

Nexus, John Naughton
john.naughton@nexus.org.uk

Nexus, Mark Storey
mark.storey@nexus.org.uk

Nokia
traffic.orders@nokia.com

North East Chamber of Commerce, J Walker
jonathan.walker@necc.co.uk

Northumbria Police 
north.events@northumbria.pnn.police.uk

Northumbria Police
contact@northumbria.pnn.police.uk

Northumbria Police                                     michael.soulsby.3469@northumbria.pnn.police.uk

Road Haulage Association
northern@rha.uk.net

Royal Mail
billy.turnbull@royalmail.com

SSE Contracting Lighting Services
newcastlepfi@ssecontracting.com

Stagecoach NE, Sunderland, R F Knight
robin.knight@stagecoachbus.com

Stagecoach North East, D Parker
david.parker@stagecoachbus.com

Sustrans, Tom Bailey
tom.bailey@sustrans.org.uk

Taxi Forum, Corrina Scott
corrinasusan@hotmail.com

Taxi, City Cabs
info@citycabsnewcastle.co.uk

Taxi, Noda Taxis
nodataxis@sky.com

Taxi, Rggoldie@tiscali.co.uk
Rggoldie@tiscali.co.uk 

Rufon Uddin, Newcastle Bangladeshi Taxi Drivers Assoc, 69 Durham Street, Elswick, NE4 6XP

The person dealing with this matter is:


Sarah Gardner


Highways and Local Services


Communities Directorate


Newcastle City Council


8th Floor, Civic Centre


Barras Bridge


Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8QH





Phone: 0191 277 6844


Email:  sarah.gardner@newcastle.gov.uk


www.newcastle.gov.uk








